
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
No.24 of 2024 

 

Marine Project Work H&W 

 

Mariners are advised that between Saturday 28th September and Monday 30th September 2024 a project 

movement from Harland Wolff Building Dock to Commissioning Quay will take place. 

 

During these dates there will be an impact on the provision of pilotage services at the Port of Belfast as well 

as availability at OB1.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Captain K G Allen 
Port Operations         Harbour Master 
Belfast Harbour        19th February 2024 


